
TOWNSHIP OF MACDONALD, MEREDITH & ABERDEEN ADDITIONAL 

COMMUNITY REMEMBRANCE 
DAY 

CEREMONY 

Nov 11, 2024 

 

 

The ceremony will be held outdoors at 
the Cenotaph on Church Street. 

The ceremony begins at 10:50 am. 
Please arrive no later than 10:45am. 

If you have any questions  
please contact Tom Headrick  

705-248-2140. 

Welcome to the Team! 
 

The Township of Macdonald, Meredith and  
Aberdeen Additional would like to officially welcome new members to our team:  

Adam Larocque - Arena caretaker 
Curt Silver -Echo Bay Hall caretaker 

 Shelley Evoy -Sylvan Valley Hall caretaker   
We are thrilled to have them onboard and we look forward to working with them! 

OUTREACH CHRISTMAS CHEER BASKETS 

Echo Bay & Bar River Outreach Committee 

 The Township Office will be collecting non-perishable food and toiletries. 
The donations can be dropped off at the municipal office at 208 Church St. between   

8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. Monday to Friday up until December 11th.  

This year, we invite donations for the Christmas Cheer Baskets through: 
• Mail: Echo Bay and Bar River United Church Outreach, Box 447, Echo Bay, Ontario, 

P0S 1C0 

• E-transfer: echobaruc@gmail.com (mark "Outreach") 

• Credit Card: Echo Bay United Church https://www.canadahelps.org/en  (mark 
"Outreach") 

If you or someone you know could benefit from an Outreach Christmas Cheer Basket and reside in the POS 1CO area, 
please reach out to the Echo Bay United Church by emailing echobaruc@gmail.com or contacting Vivian at 705-248-

1834 (call or text) or Sheila at 705-248-2891. The deadline to apply is Sunday, December 1st. 

Regular Council  

Meeting Schedule: 
November 5th-CANCELLED 

November 19th - 7:00 p.m. 

December 17th - 7:00 p.m. 

All council meetings take place in Council 

Chambers located at 208 Church Street and 

are open to the public.  

All are welcome to attend! 

BULLDOZER FOR SALE 

750B John Deere Bulldozer 

Bid deadline: November 19th, 2024 at 4:30 pm 

Minimum bid: $4500 

Location: The bulldozer can be viewed at the     
Landfill 503 Watson Rd, during regular hours.  

 

The bulldozer will go to the highest bidder  
and will be notified by November 22, 2024. It must be 

picked up from the landfill by December 15, 2024. 
 

All bids are to be emailed to twpmacd@onlink.net OR 
dropped off in a sealed envelope at the  

Municipal Office.  
If you have any questions, please contact Lacey at the 

Municipal Office. 
 

**Highest bidder is responsible for all mobilization 
from the Landfill located at 503 Watson Road. ** 
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